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THE SPIRIT OF AVIATION

Winutcs of: 15 Novemben 2016

The meeting was called to order by our president, Lonnie Hitchcock. There were 17 members in attendance.

Treasurers Report — The treasurer reported there was $4802.45 in the regular club checking account.

Wayne Hubbs brought photos of his Gyro Trip to North Carolina. He discussed the need for Gyros in Africa for
anti-poaching patrols. It was very interesting! Thank Wayne.

OLD BUSINESS

Purchase of Video Projector — The idea of purchasing a video projector was forgotten until one was needed.
Ron Hurt came to the rescue with his unit. He offered to let the club use his indefinitely. He stated that he hardly
ever used it any way. We can push the purchase of a new projector back until it is urgently needed. Thanks Ron!

NEW BUSINESS

Christmas Meeting — The club discussed the Christmas Meeting for 2016. It was agreed to repeat the 2015

pattern where we had the meeting catered by Sundance of Smithville. The meeting will be at 6:30 PM in the club

room.

Election of Officers —Election of Officers was conducted according to “Roberts Rules of Order”. The oftreers

are as follows.

President — Michael Carpenter (reluctantly took the post, and apologizes in advance)
Vice President — Dewey Young The most experienced and skilled accepted the post

Secretary — Jonathan Birmingham

o Eric Birmingham — Two new coniers to the club, a father and son team, wili take the post.

Treasurer — Danner Martin - The able minded and trusted to always used his fingers to count, will once
again take his position.
Young Eagles — Steve Glover — Will continue
Webmasters — Michael Decker

o) David Teter
Safety Guru — Al Beardsley — Will unknowingly continue in his role (He was absent, so he had no
choice)

ADJOURNMENT

¢ Motion made to adjourn: motion approved




